
Whittaker Woods G. C. Recap:      May 20, 2019 

The MSGA’s first tournament of the 2019 season was originally scheduled for May 13, 2019 but 

was rescheduled to May 20, 2019 because of weather and course conditions.  However, the 

May 20, 2019 date was also cancelled because of weather and course conditions.  

 

The original entries for May 13th were 124 players; the May 20th date had 116 entries. 

 

Entry checks for all players were shredded.    

 

The tournament was not rescheduled for a later 2019 date. 

 

 


